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What have we been learning? 

Over the last 3 weeks, we have been working on developing our place value skills in 

Maths. We have used different methods to partition numbers into tens and ones. We 

have used the part- whole model as well as using concrete objects to represent the 

different parts of the number.  

               

In Science, we have been thinking about all of the animals in the jungle and what all 

living things needs to survive. We talked about the importance of water, food, 

shelter, oxgyen and sleep. Some of us also thought that love was something that 

everyone needed to help them in life.   

Next Week 

In English, we are going to be using all of our 

homework findings to help us write a fact sheet for 

our mini outcome “Who am I?”.  The children will 

be using the features of a non-fiction report 

including headings.  

In Art, we will be continuing to work on our jungle 

collages.  

In Music, we are exploring the instruments as we 

begin to construct our own piece of jungle music, 

to see which instruments might remind people of 

different animals.  

In Maths, we will be continuing to build on our 

knowledge of using the < > = signs when solving 

problems.  

Other News 

• All children have 2 place value activities to 

complete on Mathletics this week.  

 

• Next Wednesday, 27th September, please 

could your child bring a small bag of 

recycling into school, for them to sort as 

part of our learning around the world and 

recycling. Please ensure anything sent into 

school is safe and clean for the children to 

touch. 

 

• At meet the teacher, we mentioned how it 

would really help us if you could come and 

stand near the low wall or garage at the end 

of the day so we can safely match your child 

to you.  

 
 


